
August 2018 

Dear Valued Customers   

SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice of Discontinuation 

 

Thank you for your continued support and purchase with Sonotec Co., Ltd. 

This is to inform you that Sonotec has announced the discontinuation of the following 

products. 

These products will be replaced by superior new products. 

 

《Discontinued model》 

Affected Product Name Model Discontinued date Repair acceptance 

Ultrasonic Filing 
SONOFILE 

SF-1000＆SF-1600 
August, 2018 August, 2025 

Circuit board repair 
Split-V 

SP-1000＆SP-9600 
August, 2018 August, 2025 

Engraving / Craft 
SonoCraft 

ST-60&SR-9500 
August, 2018 August, 2025 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this announcement may cause. 

We appreciate your cooperation and value our relationship and look forward to your 

continued support in our products. 

  

For questions or concerns, please contact us, contact@sonotec.com 

Best regards, 

 

SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

5-4-1 Shinsaku Takatsuku 

Kawsaki 2130014 Japan 

E-mail： contact@sonotec.com 

mailto:contact@sonotec.com

